## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of October 6, 1966. - "TOWN PLANNING" +"JOINT MEETING"

Members present: Francis J. Prior J. Eugene Corriveau

Because of the lack of a quorum the meeting was recessed until 9:15 P.M. and then again until 9:45 P.M. at which time the chairman declared the meeting as cancelled. No official meeting was held.

The following discussions were held:

Michael Pacifici, representing George Morin, showed a revised plan of the "ALMO - HEIGHTS, SECT. 2" Subdivision and discussed the changes that the board had requested. He stated that a more complete plan would be presented at next week's meeting.

Leo W. Millette granted the board, in writing, a twelve (12) day extension to act on the Definitive Plan of the Ray Avenue Subdivision. A check in the amount of \$40.00 was received by the clerk for Public Hearing expenses and will be forwarded to Town Treasurer.

The Industrial Development Commission was represented by Joseph Cortes, Chairman, and Allan Bishop. An informal, lengthy discussion was held on contemplated changes on the Zoning Map.

Respectfully submitted,